
 

NEWSLETTER 
DECEMBER 2020

…………………………………………… 

STELLAR STUDENT 
Anish - 7 y/o - learned his very 1st 
drum solo (2 weeks of lessons) and 
performed it for his online school.  


We are very proud of Anish!

………………………………………… 

STRIKE-A-POSE 
Colton & Luke posed like our 
“Drummer on the Round Rock”.


HOLIDAY CLOSING 
The studio is closed for the Holiday 
Season DEC 21 - JAN 1, 2021. 

Happy Holidays to all!  :)


……………………………………… 
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

ZELLE: 
(Preferred method)


512-289-2790


VENMO: 
512-289-2790


………………………………………. 

SPRING ADMIN FEE DUE: 
Dec 1st = $100.00 

Please include the Admin 
Fee with December tuition 

Happy drumming,


“Mr. Ed” 

bangrrd@gmail.com


